
SCST to visit Shenzhen

     The Secretary for Culture, Sports and Tourism, Mr Kevin Yeung, will
depart for Shenzhen tomorrow (April 18). He will call on the Shenzhen
Municipal People's Government as well as the Shenzhen Municipal Bureau of
Culture, Sports, Tourism, Radio and Television, and visit local arts
facilities.
      
     Mr Yeung will return to Hong Kong on the same day.
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